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Dear Parents/Guardians,  

We started our Spring semester in January and next week (May 12th) will be our final class in 
this semester. We are grateful for your continuing support for the success of New Life Korean 
School. This is a newsletter for May.  

1. End-of-Semester Ceremony 
 We invite you to join us in celebrating our students' achievements at a small ceremony followed 

by the "NLKS Market", where your children can use their hard-earned NLKS money to buy food 
and other fun items.  

 We plan to conclude the ceremony before 7 pm and encourage you to stay on the school if you'd 
like to enjoy food with your children. In that case, we kindly ask you to pay $5 in cash for your 
meal.  

2. Parents Survey 
 Your feedback is important to us. Please take a couple of minutes to fill out this survey and let us 

know how we did in the 2022-2023 school year so we can improve our services.  

3. Fall Semester 
 We are excited to announce that Fall 2023 semester registration is now open!  
 You can register your children using this link. To help our teachers prepare for their classes, we 

recommend registering your children as soon as possible.  
 High school and adult students can register using this link.  
 Tuition and other important information are available on our website.  

4. Useful Information  
 The Academy of Korean Studies is accepting applications for the 2023 AKS Graduate 

Fellowship, a non-degree program for international graduate students for six months. If you know 
someone who may be interested in this scholarship, please share this information with them. 

 The Korean Foundation (KF) is seeking college students for the OK Friends Homecoming Online 
Youth Camp. For further details, please refer to this link. 

 Your children aged 14 through 18 can apply for the OK Friends Homecoming Teens Camp. For 
more information, please visit this site.  

5. Contact 
 Feel free to contact us for any questions.  
 Email: conlmcks@gmail.com; Website: https://www.newlifekoreanschool.org 
 Phone: 303-337-9191(New Life Mission Church), 720-980-4621(Principal Hyon) 

Again, we would like to express our sincere gratitude for your support. We hope you have a wonderful 
summer and wish you all the blessings it has to offer. We are looking forward to seeing you in the fall. 
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